



Pre-K3's April and May Newsletter

Highlights Of April and May We returned back from our Spring Break all refreshed and ready to learn. We had fun planting with our Parents and discussed what plants need to grow. We enjoyed our Field Day

Our last Pre-K3 DiG theme that we focused on was, "Technology in Our World." We learned that Technology has made our lives easier through the years and we discussed how life was different without the things that we have today.

with many different activities and treats. We had an amazing time at our Ramadan Party learning the importance of our holy month!

We Reviewed all our letters and Introduced Subtraction concepts!

JazakAllah Khairun, Parents for making this such a wonderful year for us! Your support has meant a lot to us! It was a pleasure seeing your children grow and learn with us, Alhamdulillah!

We Pray you all have a wonderful and restful Summer!!!

JazakAllah Khair







Homeroom: Sister Amber

ambreen.khalid@ilm-academy.com

Arabic: Sister Raja

raja.taleb@ilm-academy.com

Quran/IS: Sister Rima

rima.fakhouri@ilm-academy.com



السَّلاَ مُ عَلَيْكُمْ وَرَحْمَةُ اللهِ وَبَرَكَا تُهُ

Assalamu alaykum wa Rahmatullahi wa Barakatu

Dear Parent/Guardian,

As we approach the end of another busy year, I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for the support you have given both to your child and to the school. Alhamdulillah, it has been a great year that has been filled with much joy, happiness and learning.

Your child had memorized and understood at the best of his/her ability the following Suwar:

Al-Fatihah, Al-Ikhlas, Al-Falaq, An-Nas, An-Nasr, Al-Kawthar, and Al-Masad. In Islamic teaching our students learned that Qur'an is a book from Allah to teach all people the best of manners, they learned some daily dua'as, and Islamic manners and etiquette. They were also encouraged to incorporate the teachings of the Qur'an into their personalities and day-to-day lives.

Today's technology allowed the students to reinforce learning through apps, videos, and links. Therefore, I am sending links alongside this letter for Qur'an recitation and Tajweed lessons in hopes that you'll inspire your children to continue learning throughout the holiday. Insha Allah, you will motivate them to review and listen to the Quran suwar that we completed. This will help your child get off to the best possible start in August insha Allah.

Congratulations to all of you may Allah (swt) accept all your good deeds; I hope you have a wonderful summer and a Ramadan Mubarak.

Sincerely yours,

Sister Rima

For the Tajweed playlist link click here

For Qur'aan recitation playlist click here

Hint: to click the link in word format hold the "ctrl" key and click it

Jazakum Allahu Khayran.

جَزَاكُمُ اللهُ خَيْرًا كَثِيْرًا



As the school year draws to an end, I'm proud that I have been working with your children. Our students enjoyed learning the Arabic language in a fun and efficient way. Because of the successful students, we have reached fo our goal to complete the curriculum. Ramadan Mubarak to all! May Allah shower his Blessing on this blessed, forgive us all, accept all our worship, supplication, effort, intention and all.

Sr Raja Taleb

Friendly Reminders:

- Please send a spillproof water bottle with your child daily to class.
- Please send the folders in daily to class.
- Please do not send any snack or lunch with your child that contains peanut butter or any nuts.